
Please file as a public comment in 16-1871-EL-BGN. 

 

 
From: Sherri Lange [mailto:kodaisl@rogers.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 6:45 PM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: One or two more things 
  

Dear Matt 

  

I am wondering how the developer, Icebreaker/Fred Olsen Renewables, can even begin to think 

they have satisfied the MOU requirements: how all of a sudden, since January, I think, they now 

say they have done studies for two years?  It is completely out of any sense of reality. 

  

It is really important to note as in the previous letter to you and Chairman Haque, that radar 

alone is very deficient....it cannot determine species. It also picks up scatter. To determine bat 

habitat, say for the Indiana Bat, endangered, it would take years.  This hasty assertion that "no 

habitat, no bats," has played out variously around North America, with people like Susan 

Richardson, a citizen scientist, creating detailed maps showing the habitat, and photos of the 

bats, three species endangered, right near or in the proposed project. 

  

We sincerely hope the brakes will be on for a long time until they can logically and seriously do 

impact studies. No point in talking about post construction studies: it will be too little, too late, 

like Wolfe Island. 

  

Once again, there are several outstanding deficiencies they have failed to address. As ABC and 

BSBO have pointed out, this needs to be escalated to a FULL Environmental Impact 

Assessment. 

  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Sherri 

  

  

  

  

  

Sherri Lange 

CEO, NA-PAW, North American Platform Against Wind Power  

Executive Director, Canada, Great Lakes Wind Truth 

VP Canada, Save the Eagles International 

kodaisl@rogers.com 

www.na-paw.org 

Twitter: #torwinaction 
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Please note that messages to these lists are intended for the private members and invitees only. If the material 

is informational, please feel free to circulate. If posting, please consider copyright laws. Please note that not 

all the views contained in circulation of news are those of NA-PAW.  If you have received this in error, please 

respond to the writer and delete the message.  
 

Thank you! 
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